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Internet access is available at all of our 
libraries in Bega, Bermagui, Eden and 
Merimbula.

Please send all correspondence to 
PO Box 492, BEGA NSW 2550.

To view exhibition documents visit us at 
our Bega office in Zingel Place or one of 
our libraries: Bermagui - Bunga Street, Eden 
- Cnr Mitchell & Imlay Streets, Merimbula - 
103 Main Street.

Bemboka Pool Times

After consultation with the community, 

there will be a change in weekend 

operating hours at Bemboka Pool to 

12.30pm – 4.30pm. This takes effect as 

of December 1st 2014.

Aqua Aerobics for Bemboka

There will be a 4 week Aqua Aerobics 

trial at Bemboka Pool from November 

20th – December 11th (inclusive). 

Classes will run on a Thursday from 

4pm for approximately 50 minutes. 

The cost for the 4 week course is 

$40.00 and bookings and payment 

can be made at the Bemboka 

Pool. For more information contact 

Bemboka Pool on 02 6493 0379.

Eden Library Storytime

Eden Library now has story time on 

Fridays from 10.30 to 11.30am. There 

is lots of interest and now have some 

very keen children rearing to go. They 

do stories on a theme and finish with 

a simple craft activity.

Bemboka Hall’s Acoustic Curtain

On November 16 Salvation Jane will 

launch their new album along with 

the celebration and trial of the new 

acoustic curtains at the Bemboka 

Memorial Hall from 3 to 5.30pm. 

William McInnes will be back again 

on December 6 to host an evening 

at the hall as the community showed 

alot of interest the last time he visited. 

Wonboyn Boat Ramp

It was resolved at the Council 

Meeting on Wednesday to accept 

the tender from GPM Constructions 

for the Wonboyn Lake Boat Ramp & 

Jetty Reconstruction Project.
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Jobs with 
Council
Water and Sewerage Services 

Team Member (Bega). 

Applications close on Friday, 

28 November at 5pm.

Aboriginal Liason Officer. 

Applications close on Friday, 5 

December at 5pm.

Email your application to 

recruitment@begavalley.nsw.

gov.au before the closing time 

or post your application to 

The General Manager, Bega 

Valley Shire Council, PO Box 

492, Bega NSW 2550 or fax 

it to 6499 2200. Address the 

selection criteria in the position 

description which can be 

obtained by phoning 6499 

2222 or downloading from our 

website.  Applications received 

after the closing date will not 

be considered.

On exhibition
Code of Meeting Practice. 

Submissions close Tuesday 2 

December 2014.

Cattle Bay, Eden. Submissions 

close Monday 15 December 

2014.

Waste Water Irrigation Pipeline. 

Submissions close Friday 19 

December 2014.

Whey Processing Plant. 

Submissions close Friday 19 

December 2014.

Council encourages members 

of the public to take the 

opportunity to read, examine 

or make a submission on 

information that is placed on 

public exhibition. These can be 

viewed on Council’s website.

GPM were the same contractor 

that successfully completed the 

Merimbula Public Jetty reconstruction 

in 2010 and the Merimbula Boat 

Ramp and pontoon reconstruction 

project in 2011. 

Their tendered price was within the 

project budget, so the full scope 

of works will be undertaken as per 

the design. Works are scheduled to 

commence on 2 February 2015.

Southern Phone Grants Scheme

BVSC is one of 41 Councils who 

collectively own the Moruya based 

Southern Phone Company, and this 

year’s dividend of $196,105.32 has 

an additional $25,000 for a local 

community grants scheme. Funding 

will only be available to legally 

constituted, not-for-profit, non-political 

and non-advocacy community 

groups or organisations. 

Applications for the Scheme are open 

until COB Friday 21 November 2014. 

Approved projects will be announced 

on Friday 19 December 2014. 

To apply go to www.begavalley.nsw.

gov.au > Information & Services > 

Awards / Grants / Scholarships > 2014 

Southern Phone Grants Scheme.

Looking for a young working dog? 

You can contact Wendy, the Welfare 

Officer for the Animal Welfare League 

Far South Coast Branch. She is always 

looking to rehome suitable young 

working breeds that are in AWL care 

just waiting to be given another 

chance of fitting into life on your farm. 

You can contact Wendy by calling the 

AWL inquiry number on 0400 372 609.


